
Dear Mendocino County Board of Supervisors: 

 

My husband, John, and I own two businesses in Point Arena. The Pier Chowder House and Point Arena Gas. We also 

own 1.8 acres of Harbor Commercial property that the Chowder House is located on. And Gualala Chevron in Gualala. 

 

We would like to thank the board for considering including Point Arena in the BID. We have been in business for 

many years. We have weathered many ups and downs, but we are very concerned about the stability of our 

businesses at this time. The pandemic has created a situation for businesses that no one can predict the outcome of. 

We feel that the businesses in Point Arena will need all the additional promotion we can get. By our inclusion in the 

BID we will be able to partner with Visit Mendocino to help that additional promotion happen. 

 

Thank you, 

Tracy & John Du Pont 

 


